
CITY OF DORVAL 
 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION MEETING 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given to all interested persons.  
 
1. At a sitting held on March 21, 2022, the Municipal Council adopted the following draft 

by-laws: 
 

� RCM-60A-15-2022: By-law to further amend the Zoning By-law RCM-60A-2015 
in order to correct errors or omissions and to improve the by-law. 

 
� RCM-60B-1-2022: By-law amending the Subdivision By-law RCM-60B-2015 in 

order to modify the provisions of the contribution required for the purposes of 
parks, playgrounds and natural areas. 

 
� RCM-60C-3-2022: By-law to further amend the Site Planning and Architectural 

Integration Program By-law RCM-60C-2015 in order to correct an error and to 
introduce new provisions providing a better framework for the installation of solar 
panels and other solar energy systems. 

 
2. A public consultation meeting will take place on April 14, 2022, 7 p.m. at the  

Sarto-Desnoyers Community Centre, Salon D, 1335 chemin du Bord-du-Lac – 
Lakeshore, Dorval.  At the said meeting, the Mayor, or another designated person, 
will explain the draft by-laws described above and will hear any person or body 
wishing to express an opinion. 

 
3. The draft by-laws are available for consultation at the office of the City Clerk,  

60 Martin Avenue, Dorval, from Monday to Friday, during regular business hours 
and on the City’s website at www.ville.dorval.qc.ca .  

 
4. Only the Zoning draft By-law RCM-60A-15-2022 contains provisions making it a  

by-law subject to approval by way of a referendum. 
 
Given at Dorval, Québec, this March 30, 2022.    
 
Me Chantale Bilodeau 
City Clerk 


